
 
Baby Feeding Drop-In 

If you have questions or concerns about feeding your baby, you can come to 
one of our Baby Feeding Drop-Ins to speak with a Nurse for answers, 
suggestions, and reassurance.  

No appointment is necessary. 

Baby Feeding Drop-Ins take place at Bancroft Family Health Team at 
19 Oak Street, Bancroft on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month 
from 11:00am – Noon. 

For more information, call MERYL at 613-332-1565, Ext 232 

Also available at: 
North Hastings Children’s Services – 2nd and 4th Tuesdays from 12:30 - 2:00 pm   


